
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Friday 16th May 2014 
DB/tw 

 
Proposed Live Date for the new Cashless Meal System is: 

 Monday 7th July 2014 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to announce that Nourish is installing a new cashless catering 
system.  This system incorporates the latest technology and eliminates the need for 
students to carry cash throughout the day.  
 
It is also biometric, so there is no need for students to carry a card as the system will 
be using an algorithm based scan of student’s thumb or finger, which reads between 
50 and 130 points. It is NOT a fingerprint in any way, shape or form and is of use 
only in the cashless system. It is not possible to reconstruct a fingerprint using the 
biometric code stored on the system. 
 
We intend to commence operating the system on Monday 7th July and as such no 
cash will be accepted at the canteen till points on this date or thereafter.  Parents are 
encouraged to make payments on line, however Nourish have installed Cash 
Deposit Machines to accept cash from students prior to entering the dining room.  
 
Any amount of money can be paid into a student’s account, and any money spent on 
food and drink will be deducted on a daily basis. 
 
All students and staff will be given training on how to use the system. 
 
We have three payment options available to you – online payments, coin and note 
payments at the Cash Deposit points, and by using a PayPoint Card at a local 
shop.  Further details regarding all payment options are explained in the Information 
Booklet which can be found on the school website 
http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk/uploads/asset_file/3_0_nourish-information-
booklet.pdf .  This also contains FAQ’s.  
 
A daily ‘spend limit’ of £5 per student will be programmed into the system.  This can 
be increased or decreased for an individual student by the parent making a request 
to the Nourish office. 
 
Students will be registered onto the system on 10th or 11th June 2014. Arrangements 
will be made for current Year 11 students returning to the Sixth Form to register 
during Sixth Form Induction.  As per current legislation we will be operating an ‘Opt 
In’ policy for biometric registration and therefore, require you to complete and return 
the attached consent.  
 

http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk/uploads/asset_file/3_0_nourish-information-booklet.pdf
http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk/uploads/asset_file/3_0_nourish-information-booklet.pdf


 
If you choose not to have your child registered on the Biometric System a four digit 
PIN Code will be allocated.  Please note that PIN Codes do not have the same level 
of security and it will be your child’s responsibility to remember the code and keep it 
secure at all times. 
 
IMPORTANT NOTE: 
Could you please complete and sign the reply slip below and return to Toni Wreford 
via your son/daughter’s form tutor by no later than FRIDAY 6th June 2014 to allow 
the registration process.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
David Beniston 
Assistant Headteacher 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
To:  CAMPION SCHOOL 
 
I/We confirm that we wish our child TO BE registered on the school’s Biometric 
Cashless Catering System with immediate effect. 
 
I understand that I/we may withdraw my child’s registration at any time in writing. 
 

Child’s Name    
Form Name/Number  
Name of Parent/Carer Delete as applicable  
Relationship to Child  
Signature  
Date  
 
IMPORTANT NOTE: 
 
Could you please complete and sign the form above and return to Toni Wreford via 
your son/daughter’s form tutor by no later than FRIDAY 6th June 2014 to allow the 
registration process.  
 
If you have forgotten your ParentPay log in details please sign and return this part of 
the form to the school also. 
 

I would like a reminder sent to me of my ParentPay login  
 

Child’s Name    
Form Name/Number  
 


